
28 March 2023 

From:  John Schwab, Uniform Group Competition Chair 

To:  Arizona American Legion Posts and Auxiliaries 

Subject:  Uniform Color Guard Posting Competition 

 

Dear Commanders, Presidents, Color/Honor Guard Commanders/Captains: 

 

I would like to extend this invitation to your color/honor guards to participate in 

the Posting and Retrieving of National Colors Competition to be held during the 

2023 Department Convention on Saturday, June 24, 2023 in Tucson at El 

Conquistador Hotel. 

Interested participants please contact John Schwab at schwabjb@yahoo.com or 

Department Headquarters. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Schwab 

575-791-5658 

12205 N. Palisades Blvd 

Fountain Hills, AZ  85268 

schwabjb@yahoo.com 
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